Suspect wanted for robbery

Wednesday, July 1, 2015

The Caddo Sheriff's Office is seeking information about the location of Emmett Tillman in connection with a
robbery that occurred in west Caddo Parish, said Sheriff Steve Prator.

On May 29, the victim left a business in the 4900 block of Greenwood Road with three other men. Afterward, they
stopped on Buncombe Road where the victim was hit on the head leaving him unconscious. When he regained
consciousness, he found his cell phone and wallet missing.

During an investigation by the Caddo Sheriff's Office, Tillman, 28, was identified as one of the suspects. Detective
Andy Scoggins obtained a warrant for Tillman’s arrest on a charge of second-degree robbery.

Tillman is a black male, 5’8, 160 Ibs., with black hair and brown eyes.

Anyone with information regarding his location is asked to contact Det. Scoggins at 681-0700 or 675-2170, or call
Caddo-Shreveport Crime Stoppers at 673-7373.
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